
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Acceptance of poster  
 International Symposium on “Benefiting from Earth Observation: 

Bridging the Data Gap for Adaptation to Climate Change in the Hindu 
Kush-Himalayan Region”, 4-6 October 2010, Kathmandu 

 
 
Dear Dr. Maria Teresa, 
 
Greetings from ICIMOD! 
 
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that your abstract titled “SHARE 
Information System: a WEB based geographic database for the environmental 
monitoring at high altitude” has been accepted in the poster session of the 
International symposium.  
 
Through this letter, I am pleased to invite you to join the aforementioned  

symposium. Please follow the guidelines provided in the website to submit the 

poster within the stipulated deadline of 15 September. You are kindly requested to 

confirm your participation by 15th August, 2010. For further information, you are 

kindly requested to visit our official website: 

http://geoportal.icimod.org/symposium2010. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you in Kathmandu and to your active participation and 
valuable contribution. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Theme Coordinator 
Rajan Man Bajracharya 
 
 
c.c.: Ms. Samjhana Thapa, Syposium Programme Assistant 
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